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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

 

To: The Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission  
and Attn. President Velshi  
 
I am worried about the safety of my children and grandchildren, who all live near Darlington.  
 
OPG should not be allowed to greenwash their role as a generator and manager of nuclear waste. 
 
"Nuclear Sustainability Services" hides the true nature of this department. 

 
Naming and acknowledging the fact that OPG generates nuclear waste and that the high level 
nuclear waste remains at the Darlington station is extremely important.  
 
The CNSC must NOT let OPG greenwash this, disappearing the issues and making it harder for the 
public to find information they need about nuclear waste.   
 
Kate Chung  
Toronto  
 
--  
 
 
"Never doubt that a small group of thoughtful, committed citizens can change the world. Indeed, it is the only thing that 
ever has."         Margaret Mead 
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